
      Orchid Society 
of Northern Nevada

                                         Establish  ed in 1985 – 32 Years of Growing

Congratulations and thank you to our newly elected officers.
President: Sally Berger   

VP Programs: Leslie Moran ♦ VP Plant Acquisitions: Holly Herzorg
Treasurer: Stephen Smart   

Recording Secretary: Kathleen Shupp ♦ Corresponding Secretary: Diane Clarkson  
Past President: Taeko Heiser

 

OSNN Meeting 
Thursday, September 7, 2017 ¤ 7PM 

Moana Nursery Design Center
                           Orchids of Mexico
Jim Rose, Cal-Orchid, will present an overview of the orchids of Mexico, their 
care and culture. On his extensive travels, Jim has hiked the Mexican wilderness 
to observe orchid growing conditions. His talk blends in 45 years of commercial 
orchid growing experience. Jim is a walking encyclopedia of everything related 
to orchids. You don’t want to miss this meeting.
After UC Santa Barbara as an anthropology major, Jim, in 1971, began working at the Santa 
Barbara Orchid Estate where he met his wife, Lauris. In 1987, Jim and Lauris purchased a 
2-acre cymbidium nursery which they transformed into an internationally known orchid nursery 
providing one of the largest varieties of orchid species and hybrids in the United States.
Cal-Orchids maintains an active breeding program and stud collection built upon decades of 
international travel. Cal-Orchids is the premier supplier of lycaste in the US. Jim and Lauris are 
recognized for their superior "Pacific" line of reed-stem Epidendrums.
Jim has been published in AOS Orchids, Orchid Digest, CSA. He is respected for his 
encyclopedic knowledge.  His lectures have been featured at orchid events in North America, 
Japan, Europe and the last World Orchid Conference in South Africa.
Jim is a Cymbidium Society of America Judge, past member of AOS Conservation Committee. 
He’s on the Japan Grand Prix Organizing committee & judges annually at the Tokyo Dome.

The raffle table will be supplied by Cal-Orchid www.calorchid.com
Jim will have his unique orchids for SALE.

We will have our OSNN-members-only potluck dinner with our speaker.
5:00 PM at 2835 Juliann Way, Taeko Heiser 827-2934 (RSVP to this email)

If coming from work or last minute, just show up as there will be plenty of food.
Show-and-Tell

Bring your blooming orchids for us to admire.
Bring a snack to share and get a free raffle ticket.

Board meeting
To be announced

Meetings are open to all members.

October 5 Meeting: Jeff Tyler, In Situ Orchids
OSNNV.ORG


